
 

 

 
 
May 22, 2024 

 

Families, 

I am writing with an update on the project to replace St. Joseph’s-Alexander McKay 
Elementary. 

We have received a new project status report from the Nova Scotia Department of 
Public Works. Click here to view. 

Construction of foundations and structural steel installation are ongoing. The school 
replacement project is still expected to be complete by September 2025. 

We will continue to provide you with progress updates as they become available. You 
can find up-to-date information on our website here. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
Kavita Khanna P.Eng., MBA 
Director, Operations Services 
Halifax Regional Centre for Education 
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